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AB 974 – Municipal Operator Funding
MTA Government Relations has been informed that the municipal operators yesterday afternoon contacted Assemblyman Calderon regarding AB 974.  A municipal operator representative indicated that “if we were making good progress toward resolving this or the settlement, then he (Assemblyman Calderon) would be willing to do that (hold the bill over) but he wants to see how we’re moving forward.”  The Board motion indicated that the MTA Board would not take a position on the bill and the municipal operators would request to have any hearing on the bill deferred until May.  As of now, the bill remains scheduled for the April 16 hearing.

MTA executive staff has also scheduled a meeting prior to the regularly scheduled General Managers meeting Thursday, March 29, to begin discussions regarding this issue. 

SB 18 (Alarcon) – Elected Board Members

SB 18 Senator Alarcon’s measure creating six elected seats on the MTA Board has been scheduled for a hearing in the Senate Transportation Committee on April 17, 2001.  

If you should have any questions, please contact Claudette A. Moody, (213) 922-2237.
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